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Excellencies,

1- On behalf of the Group of 77 and China, I would like to thank the co-facilitators
for their draft progress report on the proceedings ofthe Ad Hoc Open Ended Working
Group of the General Assembly to the follow-up on the Outcome ofthe United Nations
Conference on the World Financial and Economic Crisis and its Impact on Development

2- At a time when the world economy faces unprecedented challenges, the
Working Group has provided a unique forum for policy dialogue on economic and
financial matters, It has allowed Member States to exchange views on the evolving
international economic scene, present proposals on the impacts ofthe crisis on
development, in all its dimensions, and discuss possible solutions with key actors from
international organizations, private sector and academia

Excellencies,

3- The most acute phase of the economrc crisis may well be passing, but the
economic and financial crisis is still evolving. Its full impact on the world economy
wont be known for years to come, but it is fair to say that developing countries - which
were not responsible for causing the crisis in the first place - are suffering



Member States of the United Nations need a forum in which to discuss the global
economic crisis and its impact on development, and to also discuss proposals to
address


